
Information Item 
 

Date: August 29, 2018 

To: The City Manager 

From: Catrina A. Thompson, Police Chief 

Subject: National Integrated Ballistic Information Network System Update 

  
 

Strategic Focus Area: Safe and Secure Community  

Strategic Objective: Reduce Crime and Fear of Crime 

Strategic Plan Action Item: Yes 

Key Work Item: Yes 

Firearm and Tool Mark Examiner (FTME) Brooke Layne would like to update the City Council 

regarding the new NIBIN (National Integrated Ballistic Information Network) system, which is 

in the WSPD Forensic Services Division.  The system was purchased in December 2017, and 

installation completed in May 2018.  The system went live on May 2, 2018 and FTME Layne 

will provide an update regarding our successes.   

 

This update is to keep members of the City Council and the public informed. Please feel free to 

contact me if you have any questions or comments before the Public Safety Committee meeting. 

Please contact me at 773-7760 or cthompson@wspd.org. 
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